To: Ohio Redistricting Commission

From: Charles Reinwald, Lakewood, Ohio
Date: August 19, 2021

RE: The Statehouse District Map

Dear Commission Members,

As an independent voter on local issues, and someone who values fairness and dislikes corruption, my
future voting and support will be somewhat influenced by how fairly the district map is created. Fair
maps will also assure that the State government will be fairly elected, and that it will have a mandate to
govern the state. That’s why | suggest that the commission discard the old Gerrymandered district map
and use one of the available software tools such as Dave's Redistricting App and Districtr to draw
district maps.

Repectfully,

Charles Reinwald, Jr.



